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Dear parents and carers, 

 
We are writing in relation to Year 6 leavers hoodies. 
 
The PTA have arranged leavers hoodies and t-shirts through Aleksandra Raczkowska, a school parent who works for 
a clothing design company. 
 
They, along with last year’s designers, were invited to submit some designs which have been presented to the year 6 
pupils who voted on their preferred design! 
 
You can choose from a t-shirt or hoodie (or both!), each available in royal blue with a printed breast logo on the front 
and the chosen design on the back. The PTA will contribute £5 to each pupil and the prices are as follows: 
 

❖ T-shirt; cost £11.50. PTA pay £5 / you pay £6.50 
❖ Hoodie; cost £15.50. PTA pay £5 / you pay £10.50 
❖ T-shirt AND Hoodie; cost £27.00. PTA pay £5 / you pay £22.00 

 
Sizes available as follows: 
 

➢ Small (aged 9-11 / 140cm) 
➢ Medium (aged 12-13 / 152cm) 
➢ Large (aged 14-15 / 164cm) 

 
Please complete your order and return along with a cash payment in an envelope to the Office before 23rd May. 
 
Clothes will be handed out at the Year 6 Leavers BBQ, 14th July. Clothes are not to be worn at school and do not 
replace school uniform. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Queensway PTA 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PLEASE WRITE CLEARLY IN CAPITAL LETTERS 
 
 
Pupil Name __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Class _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 

Small Medium Large 

Hoodie £10.50    

T-shirt £6.50    

 
 
Total paid in an envelope __ £__________________________________________ 
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